
The Kitsap Public Health District 
recently received 

national accreditation 
from the 

Public Health 
Accreditation Board (PHAB).  

 
PHAB sets standards by which the nation’s governmental public health departments can continuously improve 
the quality of their services and performance. To receive accreditation, a health department must undergo 
a rigorous, multi-faceted, peer-reviewed assessment process to ensure it meets or exceeds a set of quality 
standards and measures. 

Kitsap Public Health now joins the Washington State Department of Health and Spokane Regional Health 
District as the only three accredited public health agencies in Washington State.  As of May 2015, only 75 
governmental public health departments nationwide—less than three percent—have received this high 
recognition of quality service and performance.

We take pride in this accomplishment and look forward to serving you better.
 

For more information, please visit www.kitsappublichealth.org. 


